Stockton Parish Council
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March 2025

Do you want to downsize, are you currently living at home with parents and want your own
home, do you need a bungalow in preference to a house?

The parish council last undertook a housing needs survey in 2021 so, four years on, we think
it is time to ask our community about local housing needs, especially as developers, once
again, seem to be proposing new developments that may not be what our community needs.
The survey is for everyone, whether or not you are looking for alternative housing.

e People who are not in need of alternative housing are requested to complete part 1

only.
o People who are looking for alternative housing within the next five years and wish to

remain in the parish are requested to complete all parts of the form.

Do you know anyone who is originally from the parish, now living elsewhere, who would like

to return to the parish? Or someone who currently works in the parish and lives elsewhere
: ; i : o

Most households in the village, including Station Cottages and Greaves Cottages
will have received their Housing Needs Questionnaire by now. If any of the outlying
properties outside the village need to reply to the questionnaire they can contact
the Housing Enabler at Warwickshire Rural Community Council on 01789 842182
or use the online reply service at www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Stockton2025. The
parish council felt it was important to carry out a new survey in the light of a
proposed development off Sycamore Close.

Howard Collerson (Chairman, Stockton Parish Council)



